The new issue of Forum is out!

Pick up your copy at the Carolinum (at stands to the right of the main entrance) today!

The latest issue features a profile of visiting professor John M. Coggeshall, an in-depth interview with scientist
Ruth Tachezy as well as economist Ole Jann and much more. We also look back at how students, teachers,
researchers and others at Charles University helped during the pandemic.
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